
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Business Advocate 
  Common Sense Initiative Office 
 
CC:  CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov  
   
 
FROM: Kimberley S. Wells  
  Ohio Department of Commerce 

Division of Real Estate and Professional Licensing 
 
DATE:   December 18, 2024 
 
RE:   CSI Review – Division of Real Estate OAC 1301:5 Five Year Review (OAC 
1301:5-1-01 through 1301:5-1-07, 1301:5-1-09, 1301:5-1-12 through 1301:5-1-23, 1301:5-3-
01, 1301:5-3-02, 1301:5-3-04, 1301:5-3-07, 1301:5-3-09, 1301:5-3-13 through 1301:5-3-16, 
1301:5-5-01, 1301:5-5-06 through 1301:5-5-09, 1301:5-5-11, 1301:5-5-23, 1301:5-5-24, 
1301:5-5-25, 1301:5-5-30, 1301:5-6-01 through 1301:5-6-10, and 1301:5-7-02 through 
1301:5-7-09)   
          _______________ 
 
 
The Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Real Estate and Professional Licensing is in 
receipt of your memorandum concerning the above-mentioned rules.   
 
Based upon your conclusion we will be moving forward with the formal filing of this rule package 
with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
 
 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 01/03/2025 3:43 PM
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